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World Gratitude Day creativity at Lulworth House Residential Care
Home

To celebrate 'World Gratitude Day' on Wednesday 21 September here at Lulworth House Residential Care Home, we decided

to create a gratitude solar system. 

First we held a discussion about what we are most grateful for. Each of our residents then picked their preferred word or

statement and wrote it on a wooden planet or star, decorating them with colours of their choice.

They were all really proud of the final result! 

 

 


